Attendees:

Kathryn Breininger

Carl Mattocks

Farrukh Najmi

Nikola Stojanovic

James Bryce Clark (as an invited guest)

Draft Agenda:

1. Approval of previous meeting minutes for June 22nd:

Minutes are not released yet.

2. Minute taker (volunteer needed)

Nikola

3. ebXML Registry Profile for Web Ontology status

Kathryn mentioned that it has been submitted to OASIS for the public review.  OASIS will set up the public review.
4. IPR Transition process

Farrukh has sent to the listserv some notes. Jamie said that this transition needs to be done by April 2007 and he suggested that we start as soon as possible as this needs to be unanimous (all Voting members have to agree on one single mode). He also briefly explained different options. Farrukh said that he thinks "Royalty-Free on Limited Terms" will maximize adoption and he suggested that mode. Both Carl and Kathryn said that they would support "Royalty-Free on Limited Terms".

Jamie said that each organization / company Primary Representative will be contacted by OASIS after the TC decides on the mode. He also said that the same organization / company can choose different mode for different TCs (if it participates in more then one TC). He has offered a help (he could be contacted directly) with explaining this process, to the organization / company management.  As it looks like that the "Royalty-Free on Limited Terms " might be the preferred mode for this TC, an agenda item for the next meeting is for TC to decide whether "Royalty-Free on Limited Terms" is acceptable mode.

Action: Team members to get prepared for this discussion and to make a decision whether "Royalty-Free on Limited Terms" is acceptable or not.

5. Status on submitting ebXML Registry v3.0 standards to ISO.

Jamie asked the team whether we should send the ebRIM and the ebRS 3.0 to ISO as a package with the ebBP (2.0.4) - time: January 2007 or we wait for the ebMS 3.0 - time: TBD. Everybody agreed (team decided) that it is better to send ebRIM and ebRS 3.0 to ISO as soon as possible (with ebBP).

Team agreed that we cannot send 3.0 to ISO before we fix some basic things, e.g., Missing Figures. We will need to decide what exactly will need to go into Errata before packaging and sending to ISO. Team discussed whether we would send OWL profile in addition to ebRIM and ebRS. As it looks like OWL cannot be ready by the January 2007 timeframe, we will send only ebRIM and ebRS with the Errata included.  However, there is a possibility to include a supporting material (white paper) that summarizes OWL, maybe even other profiles: Core Components, etc.

Action: Team members to think about what would need to go into Errata and about inclusion / content of the supporting material.

6. User Guide for profiles status

Ivan was not in the call -> postponed.

7. ebXML Registry 3.0 issues status

<<<http://www.oasis-open.org/archives/regrep/200606/msg00006.html>>>

Farrukh will go over issues and try to produce a draft Errata.
Action: Farrukh to develop a draft errata.
8. Call for participation, OASIS Symposium 2007:

Kathryn just reminded people about this event and about its deadlines.

Action: Team members to think about possible participation in this event.

9. Other issues, items

None

10. Next meeting

11/30/2006

